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From: 
Sent: 28 September 2015 11:53
To: LDF Leeds
Subject: You have a new Enquiry from Web
Importance: High
 
Please find below the details of the new enquiry submitted by the public user on the Leeds
WebSite : 

Name : I. Shaw
Source : http://www.leeds.gov.uk/council/Pages/Introduction-to-Local-Development-
Framework.aspx
Message : I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the idiotic plan to build 700
houses on the A65 Horsforth/Rawdon/Guiseley road. This ill thought out, and ridiculous
plan, has not for one minute considered the people who live in the area, the congestion
that will occur, as this road is already heavily congested and more traffic will result in
gridlock at peak times.Not to mention the huge visual impact and the retrograde
enviromental impact that this will cause. This half baked plan MUST be abandoned
immediately, stop wasting council taxpayers money NOW!

Thanks 
LCC Web Master




